Letter to the Editor -
Haymarket Misery
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3 December 2013

Dear Sir/Madam,

HAYMARKET MISERY

It seems that scaremongering by the pedal cycling minority 1is
now to further inconvenience Edinburghers and in particular
those who are mobility challenged.

The closure of the taxi rank at Haymarket will impact those
who have difficulty in walking to “nearby” cab ranks.

But if it saves one cyclist..

John Eoin Douglas
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